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Chappell Appointed to the Community Associations Institute’s  

Virginia Legislative Action Committee 

Norfolk, VA (January 28, 2020) – The Virginia Legislative Action Committee 

(VALAC) of the Community Associations Institute (CAI) recently appointed 

Vandeventer Black attorney, W. Thomas Chappell, to serve on its committee as 

a representative of the Southeastern Virginia Chapter of CAI.  

“I am excited to be part of this great committee that includes so many 

experienced leaders in the community association industry who volunteer their 

time to advocate on behalf of community associations in the Commonwealth,” said 

Chappell.  

Among the many essential functions of this role, providing accurate, 

timely, and reliable input to Virginia legislators will be crucial. 

“We look forward to Thomas playing a role in shaping legislation in the community associations industry,” 

added Deborah M. Casey, CCAL®, partner, Chair of the firm’s Community Association law team, and member of the 

firm’s Executive Board. 

Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883 that is dedicated to 

responsiveness and results while delivering internationally recognized legal solutions. Headquartered in the commercial 

gateway of Norfolk, Virginia, its accomplished attorneys assist clients from offices located in Virginia, North Carolina, and 

Germany. For more information, please visit VanBlackLaw.com. 
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